
To: Portland Fire Department 

From: Eastern Fire Services 

Re: Safelite Glass Fire Alarm Scope of Work 

Date: 5/17/16 

 

This project consists of an existing building being renovated to accommodate a new business occupancy. 

This business consists of an office space with warehouse storage and equipment maintenance. 

A new manual fire alarm system shall be installed per NFPA 101, 72 and ADA requirements for the 

hearing impaired.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact with any questions. 

Sincerely,  

Colby Malcolm 

malcolmcr@efp-efs.com 
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